Savoy, Joanne

From: Craig Caris <ccaris@ronanmeasure.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2018 2:34 PM

To: Savoy, Joanne

Ccc: Baker, Stephen

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: License Application Status and Numbers (PXB218.00) Turkey
Joanne

[ am requesting that this application be expedited. Ronan has had this equipment completed for close to 2 years
awaiting the import license from Turkey. The import license expires on March 12, 2018. If it allowed to expire
our customer has stated that they will need to start the whole process over. To have the equipment through
customs prior to March 12th we need to ship around Feb. 22 or 23rd.

Stephen, I want to apologize for this inconvenience but your assistance is critical to us in meeting this deadline.

Thank you,

Craig A. Caris

Radiation Safety Officer
Ronan Engineering Co.
office: 859-342-8500
direct: 859-282-4720
cell 859-663-6951

On 1/30/2018 9:35 AM, Savoy, Joanne wrote:

Craig,

The Office of International Programs (OIP) received your request for export license application
dated January 17, 2018, for the amount of $3,200 on January 29, 2018. Mr. Baker has been assigned
to review your application for accuracy and conformance to all licensing conditions, regulations,
and statutory requirements. Mr. Baker can be reached at (301) 287-9059 or by
emailStephen.Baker@nrc.gov.

License No. PXB218.00 and Docket No. 11006288 has been assigned to your application. Please
refer to these numbers when inquiring about the status of your application.

Copies of these documents are available electronically through NRC Agency wide Document Access
Management Systems (ADAMS) and can be accessed through the Public Electronic Reading Room
(PERR), NRC Homepage.

Please be advised that any substantive changes to your application may require resubmittal of the
application, or formal notification of requested changes, and may incur additional expense.

Regards,

Joanne Savoy



